
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

September 16, 2014 

A Public Hearing was held on September 16
th

, 2014 at 4:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at 

City Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed 2014 millage rate of 6.358 for property 

taxes. Present was Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire as well as other staff members. There 

was a GSU student present at the meeting who stated he was only there to observe. 

Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire called the Public Hearing to order. He stated that Council 

was calling for a proposed rate increase of 6.358. 

 Hearing no comments, Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire adjourned the meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:33 p.m.  

 


